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“A Message from Carole” 
 

I would like to wish members & their families a very 
'Happy & Healthy Christmas' 

and we look forward to seeing you all 
in 2025 

UPCOMING MEETINGS  
 
 

Monday 6th January 2025   
 Judge for a Night 

This is an evening where members take over the roll of 
Judge for the evening.  

Bring in, on the evening  a couple of your photographs,  
either mounted or unmounted and members will vote for 

their favourites. 
 
 

Monday 13th January 
Guest Speaker - Lee Chapman with his presentation  

titled “ Recreating History” 
https://www.chappersphotography.co.uk 

https://www.chappersphotography.co.uk/
https://mcpf.co.uk/midphot-2025


Christmas Celebration Evening 
Members enjoyed their Christmas meal 
at The Barns at Cannock organised by 
Richard Moorse on Monday 16th  
December. The food was good served in 
a beautifully decorated room, and the 
evening was made very festive and  
enjoyable with Steve doing his 'Magic' 
tricks which were amazing as usual, 
Richard performed his juggling  
techniques and Roy Harrison presented 
a Christmas quiz including a few jokes to 
entertain us.  
Thank you to everyone that donated raffle prizes, from the sales of  
tickets we raised a total of £160.00 to be donated to St. Giles Hospice, 

Whittington. 
 
Thank you to everyone that helped 
to make this evening a huge success. 

Photographs and write up courtesy of Carole Perry 
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